
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
KEEPING CURRENT IN CALIFORNIA 
WITH LESLIE AND CHARLES

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
In this month’s webinar, Leslie Wallis and Charles 
Thompson will discuss the changes to California 
law that went into effect on January 1, 2024, 
including the new wage theft notice and new 
reproductive loss/failed adoption leave and paid 
sick leave laws, as well as the February deadline 
for providing notice to current and former 
employees who previously signed noncompete 
agreements. They will also address pay data 
reporting, remote work, and leaves of absence 
and actions that trigger notice under federal and 
state law. Finally, Charles and Leslie will discuss 
pending discrimination cases to watch and 
review recent jury verdicts that demonstrate the 
potential cost of retaliation claims in California.     

SPEAKERS 
Leslie E. Wallis (Los Angeles)
Charles L. Thompson, IV (San Francisco)
Anna K. Potter, Moderator

DATE
Wednesday, January 31, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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